
W Lawrence Walker; Jr.

Publisher and Chief Executive Officer

November 1, 2005

Mr. Charles Moser
Editor and Publisher
The Banner-Press
P.O. Box 585
Brenham, Texas 77834-0585

Dear Charles:

Congratulations, Charles, on being elected TDNA's treasurer beginning
January 1,2006. As you know this puts you in line to become the
association's president in 2008.

In regard to any duties assigned to the treasurer, there really aren't any. But
when you become vice president in 2007, you automatically become program
chairman of the Annual Meeting. This will take some time to oversee the
convention programs and activities.

Late in November TDNA will issue a press release on your election. At the
same time we will announce the names of the three publishers who will be
elected to the board of directors beginning January 1, 2006.

Again, Charles, congratulations. Please give me a call if you have any
questions.
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